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Oct. 25, 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

We are celebrating Halloween on Tuesday, October 31!  Weather permitting, we 
will have a costume parade around the block starting at 8:40am.  Should there be rain, 
we will have the parade in the gym. Grade level buddies will be marching together in 
the parade. We will also have Halloween parties, starting at 1:45.  Regarding 
costumes, please keep the following in mind: 
 

• Weapons of any kind are not allowed  

• No masks, gory makeup, face paint, hair dye  

• Appropriate hats are allowed if they are part of their costume  

• Girls must have skirts knee length and should be worn with leggings/tights  

• No sleeveless shirts or tank tops are allowed 

• Costumes must allow for freedom of movement  

• Violent characters or costumes going against our Catholic beliefs are not 
allowed 
 

Please note that ALL volunteers for school activities must have Virtus accounts and 
have completed all safety requirements.  This includes parents volunteering for 
Halloween parties in the school. Individuals may not help if they have not completed 
compliance requirements. 
 
We are very much looking forward to our All Saints day Mass at 1:45 on Wednesday, 
Nov. 1.   
 
Also, as a reminder, please do not bring dogs near the entrance at dismissal time. 
While I personally love dogs, we do have students with significant allergies and who 
are nervous around dogs. Thanks for any help you can give with this. 
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful week. 

 

With Gratitude and Blessings, 

Sheila M. Klich 



THE POSITIVE COACHING ALLIANCE IS BACK!

On Thursday November 2nd at 6pm, Positive Coaching Alliance is putting on
a virtual workshop for all of our student athletes along with their parents! We
are offering this workshop to all of our instructional and competitive athletes.

Becoming a Triple-Impact Competitor

*Please note a parent is required to attend this virtual workshop with their
athlete*

Register Here.
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMvdu2prjoqH9aVEMmstFAC2UP3ix_udklp

https://t.sidekickopen60.com/Ctc/I6+23284/cW3GM04/JkM2-6qcW6N1vHY6lZ3nVW8R3KD37FMpvhW3NNbSB4CB8S9N3Gddhw-4BxKV5Q2-s1v6qcWVZfPzX5_38lnW6WXwQ55myJmhW88k0fh15_KGdW2gr2F11ZlpTkW4sVng376sqsgW5Ts9L093nLHpW4HfQVT93y0DnW5xlG0r55wg99W8fWn088kk5y8W6pnszc61HNzTW87YlRr1_bzvsN2GNKJ7QSjbjW99GyRD8YRp9yN3yqJjwxf6h2L-qc_rKLx8W4nFWkw8_XftxW7pGdnY7b3rgcW3xszdh83RytXf28bSyz04
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMvdu2prjoqH9aVEMmstFAC2UP3ix_udklp




Kindergarten, First and Second Grade Movie night! 
 
Where: St. Celestine School 
When: Thursday, November 9, 6:30pm 
 
Who: All kindergarten, first grade, second grade students and 
families 
 
Please join your classmates for a movie night! You and your 
family members are welcome to join us for a viewing of 
Ratatouille. We will be in the gym or annex so make sure to bring 
some kind of blanket to sit on. Snacks are welcome.  
 
Please RSVP with the link below. 
https://forms.gle/pLPeE9rk2Pf3JUUv9 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/pLPeE9rk2Pf3JUUv9


 
 
 
 
 


